
WELCOME BACK TO THE 2018-2019  

SCHOOL YEAR!  

 

I am so excited to begin our journey together.  We 

will have lots of wonderful educational adventures 

this school year.   

We will focus on mastering our state standards with 

scales that will allow students to drive their own ed-

ucation.   

We also have a class set of chrome books this year.  

Students will use this excellent tool to enhance their 

learning.   

I try to keep homework to a minimum in my class, so 

you can spend quality time together as a family.  

 

 Student attendance is of utmost importance, so we 

can take advantage of every school day minute.  

Thank you in advance for making sure your student is 

on time and well rested.   

 

I look forward to working together to exceed your 

expectations for third grade! 

 

 

 

Instructional 

Focus          

for August 
 

Reading 

Character,  

Setting, Plot, and 

Sequence 

 

Math 

Addition and 

Subtraction  

within 1,000 

 

Social Studies 

Citizenship 

 

Mrs. Phillips’ Third Grade News!    

 

Important Dates 
 

8/07 

Orientation 

11:00-1:00 and 4:00-6:00 

 

8/09 

1st Day First Day of School 
 

8/27 

Open House 

6:00 - 7:30 PM 

 

 

9/3 

Labor Day 

No School 

 

The Villages Charter School 

Please contact me with any 
questions or concerns. 

Leave a message and I will 
get back with you as soon 

as possible. 

352-259-2300 

loree.phillips@tvcs.org 


